
NOTICE

Swan Centre
10 Intendance Street
Port Louis, Mauritius

T (230) 207 3500
 W swanforlife.com

Dear customers,

In view of the torrential rainfall warning issued by the Meteorological 
Station for the next 24 hours and the fact that public transport will not be 
available, our head office and branches will be closed this Wednesday 
28th of April 2021.

Our team remains in telework and will be available to assist you.

We would like to advise our clients to access our services through our 
website www.swanforlife.com or through our mobile app mySWAN.

You may also continue to use our central line 207 3500 to reach us during 
normal business hours from 8:30-17:00.


